From: pooneh youssefi Sent: 10 June 2019 16:51

To: Planning

Subject: 2019/2785/T

Dear planning officers

i am the owner of RE: 2019/2785/T

i am writing to oppose the removal of these trees as they provide a huge amount of privacy and shade for Belsize park gardens. The original plan that was submitted did not ask for removal of these trees and i think it would be a devastating effect to have these trees removed.

many thanks

Dr Pooneh Youssefi

\_\_

Dr Pooneh Youssefi MB BS BSc MRCGP DRCOG DFSRH